
New, fast technique tests biodiversity by crushing bugs and sequencing the “soup”

Scientists at the University of East Anglia have shown that sequencing the DNA of crushed up creepy
crawlies can accelerate the monitoring and cataloguing of biodiversity around the world.

The breakthrough means that changing environments and endangered species can be monitored more
easily than ever before. It could help researchers find endangered tree kangaroos in Papua New Guinea,
discover which moths will be wiped out by climate change, and restore nature to heathlands in the UK,
rubber plantations in China, and oil-palm plantations in Sumatra.

Read the full, original story here: ‘Insect Soup’ Holds DNA Key for Monitoring Biodiversity
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